
TOWN OF SIREN – COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 11, 2023 

 

 

The Town of Siren Comprehensive Planning Committee held their meeting on Thursday, January 11th, 

2024, at 5:30pm at the Siren Town Hall 

 

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 5:35pm. 

 

Open Meeting Notices were verified. 

 

Future Land Use Map Discussion: 

• Wayne has spoken with Clem at the NWRPC who is making the map changes for us.  New map 

should be done soon. 

• Much of the property in the Town will revert back to Ag 

• Motion by Phil Stiemann to adopt resolution 2024-1-11 to amend the comprehensive plan.  

Seconded by Diane Lund.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Chris Tewalt – Clerk 

Town of Siren 


